
 
 

 
 

PANCAKE DAY 
 

 
Tuesday 5th March 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

On Tuesday 5th March, Parents and Friends will be providing your children with a pancake and toppings to 
help celebrate Pancake day! 
 
If you would not like your child to participate in this event, or if your child has any allergies that we should 
be aware of, please could you let us know by returning this slip to the Parents and Friends letterbox by 
the office. 
 If you do not return the slip, we will presume that you are happy for your child to eat a pancake and all 
the yummy toppings that we supply.  
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you – Parents and Friends 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Pancake day 5th March 2019 
 
My child  ……………………………………………………………………...… in year  …………..would not like a pancake. 
 
My Child has the following allergy…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Signed:  ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….  Parent/Carer 
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